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  Date: 27th September 2024 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001  

(NEWGEN/INE619B01017) Scrip Code – 540900  

 

Sub.:   Reply to the Mail dated 27th September 2024 regarding information on ‘Increase in 

Volume’ 

 

Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/SM/ 2024-2025 / 228  

 

Dear Sir/ Ma'am, 

 

We are in receipt of your Mail bearing ref. no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/SM/ 2024-2025 / 228 dated 27th September 2024 

seeking clarification in significant increase in the volume of our Security across Exchanges in the recent past. In this 

regard, we would like to inform you that all the events, information etc. that have a bearing on the 

operation/performance of the Company which includes all price sensitive information have already been disclosed to 

the stock exchanges as recently as on 26th September 2024 in complete compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI 

(Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

 

Further, to the best of the information available with Management, we do not have any other undisclosed information/ 

event/ announcements etc., that has a bearing on the operation/ performance of the Company which includes all price 

sensitive information, etc., other than those which have already been disclosed to the stock exchanges from time to 

time on a real time basis, under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015. 

 

The Company is fully committed to good corporate governance and will continue to make appropriate disclosures, in 

accordance with applicable regulations, as and when any disclosable event occurs in due course and in the knowledge 

of the Company/management. 

 

Therefore, it is possible that the increase in the share volume of the Company could be due to market conditions & 

market-driven factors, and we confirm that the management of the Company is in no way connected with any such 

increase in price/volume in the shares of the Company. 

 

This is for your kind information and record. 

 

Thanking you. 

For Newgen Software Technologies Limited 

 
 

 

Aman Mourya 

Company Secretary 
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